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  Letter dated 27 June 2024 from the President of the Security Council 

addressed to the Secretary-General 
 

 

 I have the honour to inform you that your letter dated 14 June 2024 (S/2024/502) 

concerning your intention to reappoint the 25 judges of the International Residual 

Mechanism for Criminal Tribunals, as listed in the annex to your letter, for a term of 

two years, from 1 July 2024 to 30 June 2026, and to reappoint Judge Graciela S. Gatti 

Santana (Uruguay) as President of the Mechanism for a term of office from 1 July 

2024 to 30 June 2026, as well as the nomination of Serge Brammertz (Belgium) for 

reappointment as Prosecutor of the Mechanism for a new two-year term, from 1 July 

2024 to 30 June 2026, has been brought to the attention of the members of the Security 

Council. They take note of the intention expressed in your letter.  

 

 

(Signed) Joonkook Hwang 

President of the Security Council 
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